
 

 

Statement of Reasons  

NORTH SOMERSET COUNCIL 

(KENN STREET, KENN 20 MPH & 40 MPH SPEED LIMIT RESTRICTIONS 

NORTH SOMERSET) CONSOLIDATION ORDER 2024 

(VARIATION No.2) ORDER 2025 

 

North Somerset Council proposes to introduce the speed limits of 20 mph & 40 mph 

on Kenn Street, Kenn and 20 mph on Duck Lane, Kenn.  

 

The proposed speed limits seek to reinforce people’s assessment of what is a safe 

speed to travel. They are designed to develop safer environments within the road 

system, encourage greater pedestrian movement and more cycling and to reduce 

the danger to persons or traffic using the road. 

 

Speed data suggests that actual speeds for these roads are suitable for the 

proposed changes to the existing speed limits. 

 

 

Darren Gilbert, 

Head of Highway Technical Services, 

Place Directorate, 

North Somerset Council, 

Town Hall, 

Walliscote Grove Road, 

Weston-super-Mare, 

BS23 1UJ. 

Tel No. (01934) 888 888 

Email: traffic.orders@n-somerset.gov.uk 

 

Date:  8th January 2025 
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